
RESCISSION 
OF EMERGENCY BOIL WATER NOTICE 
As of Saturday, July 25, 2020 
 
 

For properties on: 
 

• 1610/1612 Cranford Avenue   

• 2704, 2709, 2714, 2723, 2730, 2742, 2753, 2763, 2768, 2773 
Second Street 

• 1615 Avalon Place  

• 1604 Evans Avenue 
 
 

The Wednesday, July 22, 2020 "emergency boil water notice” is hereby rescinded following the 
satisfactory completion of the bacteriological testing showing the water is safe to drink. 
 

THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK. 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL CELLA MOLNAR & ASSOCIATES, INC., at (239) 337-1071. 
 
 

 


